Nicor Gas OFO Pipeline Cap Notice Northern Natural Pipeline.
August 12, 2022
Due to construction on the Nicor Gas system, receipts from Northern Natural Pipeline will be capped at 0 MMbtu/d, beginning on Gas Day Tuesday August 16, 2022, and until further notice. You will be notified as necessary through additional postings.

Pipeline


Limit (MMbtu/d)
Northern Natural
          0
Nicor Hub interruptible injection services will be halted for the pipeline listed above and will not be available for Gas Day Tuesday August 16, 2022, and until further notice. HUB withdrawal requests may be submitted for consideration. Once the cap has been removed, HUB injection and withdrawal requests may be submitted for consideration. For Nicor Hub questions, please contact Claire Barr at 770-530-7971 or on ICE IM: clabarr.

All shippers are encouraged to frequently monitor the Nicor Gas Bulletin Board for updates.

